
 
 

   

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 03 of 2024 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/56/95  

  

 

31 January 2024 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Notice to Mariners No 42 of 2023 - re - Kalkara Marina starboard 

hand light buoy – Destroyed 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Charts 177 – Valletta Harbours  

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Kalkara 

Marina starboard hand light buoy, flashing Green every 5 seconds (Fl.G.5s) in the 

following position: 

   

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

35° 53’.452   014° 31’.319 

 

mentioned in Notice to Mariners No 42 of 2023, has been Re-Established and is 

functioning properly. 

 

Notice to Mariners No 42 of 2023 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


